
MANASQUAN HIGH SCHOOL 
Principal’s Office 

Robert Goodall, Principal 
  167 Broad Street 

Manasquan, NJ 08736 
(732) 528-8820 ext. 1000 

June 2, 2021 
 
To:       Grade 12 Parents & Students 
Re:       Important End of Year Dates 
 
The finality of the graduation ceremony is upon us at Manasquan High School. We will be celebrating 
the accomplishments of our students reminiscing of the shared efforts our parents, teachers and 
community, to develop prepared citizens for life in the 21st Century. I am asking for your support to 
finish the year strong during a year of unprecedented challenges and obstacles. The Class of 2021 has 
demonstrated to be true Warriors! Changes to the outdoor gathering limits and the addition of the large 
corporate size tent on our grounds will allow for our typical end of year celebrations. Our academic year 
will conclude with our final exam schedule. Details regarding individual events, including graduation 
ceremony, will be forthcoming to allow for further changes to COVID 19 restrictions, if necessary. 
 
Please use the following as a quick visual reference guide to the very important End-of-Year times, 
dates, practices, ceremonies and exam schedules:  
 

 Student Exam Schedule 

 

***June 23rd will be a make-up Exam Day and we will be running an 8-period 
Early Dismissal schedule. All students must follow the 180-day school calendar as 
per BOE Policy & Regulation #5200 and N.J.S.A 18A: 38 -25.28 for attendance. 

THURSDAY, JUNE 17th   FRIDAY, JUNE 18th   

7:40 am – 9:40 am 

Period 1  

7:40 am – 9:40 am 

Period 3 

9:55 am – 11:55 am 

Period 2  

9:55 am – 11:55 am 

Period 4  

  

MONDAY, JUNE 21st   TUESDAY, JUNE 22nd   

7:40 am – 9:40 am 

Period 5  

7:40 am – 9:40 am 

Period 7  

9:55 am – 11:55 am 

Period 6  

9:55 am – 11:55 am 

Period 8  



 
 

                                           IMPORTANT END OF THE YEAR DATES 

 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns related to this letter, please contact me at 
rgoodall@manasquan.k12.nj.us or 732.528.8820 ext. 1000. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert Goodall 

mailto:rgoodall@manasquan.k12.nj.us

